Hagerman, Idaho

March 9, 2006

James E, Stanton

State of Idaho

Department of Water Resources
1363 Fillmore Street

Twin Falls, ID 83301

Dear Mr. Stanton:

Enclosed is & copy of minutes of 2006
Annual Meeting and Approved Budget for year
2006 for Water District 364,

Sincerely,

M/M\J‘\j«w

Deloris D. Jones
Secretary
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WATER DISTRICT 364
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Members of Water District 36A met for their annual meeting on Mdhﬁ%%%@”%
March 6, 2006, at 1:00 P.M. at. the American Legion Hall in Hagerman, ~3ion sy

22 members and guests were in attendance,

Lynn Babington, Chairman, opened the meeting. Motion by Ron Howard
that the present Chairman and Board Members be elected to continue for
another year. Seconded by Kenny Crist, Motion carried.

Board Members elected are:
Lynn Babington, Chairman
Gary Lemmon, Co Chairman
dJohn Mavenecamp
Dan McFaddan
Howard Morris
Bryan Kenworthy
Dan Yore
Gwen Tzanakakis

Motion by Gwen Tzanakakis that Deloris Jones continue as Secretary-
Treasurer, Seconded by Verl Bell. Carried,

The Secretary read the minutes of the March 7, 2005, meeting. Minutes
approved as read.

Watermaster Frank Erwin made his report. He estimates this years water
delivery will be a little less than last years. Measuring devices have
been new or up graded on Hunt, E, M. Bell, Sands and Hoagland Tunnel
ditches., Frank explained the measuring data he and Troy Winward have
made the past year and comparisons with previous data. Copies are avail-
able to anyone who wants the information. OCurran Tunnel low this past
year was between 1 & 2 CFS and a high of 5,67 CFS,

A Budget in the amount of $3500.00 was presented. Motion by Gwen
Tganakakis to accept the proposed Budget for the 2006 year., Seconded by

.Verl Bell., Motion carried,

Motion by Dan Yore to elect Frank Erwin as Watermaster for 2006 year,
Ron Howard seconded. Motion carried.

Cindy Yenter, Water Master for District 130 made a report. Since Last year
action has been taken regarding State Conjunctive management law, EKarl
Dreher, Idaho Department Water Resources has suggested that 36A might be-
come a part of a new District composed of 36M and some of 36 which is now
in 130. 7This would put all spring users from Thousand Springs to Bliss in
same Distriect. WNothing decided as yet.
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March 6, 2006
Annual Meeting
Water District 36A

Question had been previously asked as to financial cost of 36A going into
130, Cindy made a rough draft of possible assessments based on a $25,000.00
Budget for 36A water delivered,

District 130 elected IDWR to be their Water Master and IDWR sent Cindy
Yenter to Fill that position. Questions were asked about her salary, ete,

Various members ask about additional fees that mirht be assessed because
of other state water laws and mandates such as Strawmans Proposal and
upkeep of New Water Hodel, Discussion as to whether 36A is in compiiance
with laws regarding the total amount of our Budget.

Motion by Dan Yore to adjourn. Seconded Verl Bell. Carried,

Adjourned at 3 p.m. — e O\

Deloris D. Jones, Secretary

Approved o2 ZEZﬁJ// .4f4fﬂL_

Lynn Bgibington, Chalrmap//’




